
From: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC)
To:
Subject: your comments in Case Number 2010-00426
Date: Monday, May 09, 2011 10:25:00 AM

Dear Mr. & Ms. Candella:

Thank you for your comments regarding the sewer rate adjustment proposed for Hillridge Facilities in
Jefferson County, case number 2010-00426. Your comments will be placed into the case record for the
Commission’s consideration as it deliberates in this matter.

Thank you again for your interest.

Andrew Melnykovych
Director of Communications
Kentucky Public Service Commission
211 Sower Boulevard
Frankfort, KY 40601
502-564-3940 x 208
502 330-5981 (cell)

-----Original Message-----
From: PSC - Public Information Officer
Sent: Friday, May 06, 2011 5:35 PM
To: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC)
Subject: FW:

-------------------------------------------
From: philip  candella[ ]
Sent: Friday, May 06, 2011 5:34:49 PM
To: PSC - Public Information Officer
Auto forwarded by a Rule

This email is in reply to the notice received from Hillridge Facilities. I=
object to the proposed rate increase. For year Hillridge put off doing n=
eeded repairs & upgrades to just collected a profit. I do not hold making =
a profit against them. However, I do hold the fact that they ran their busin=
ess poorly & rather than do the right things on an ongoing basis they neglec=
ted them & are now trying to get more money from their customers. I moved h=
ere from Chicago years ago & the ONLY things I found more expensive were my =
water & sewer bills. If Hillridge is unable to make do with what they alread=
y get may I suggest the turn the job over to MSD. =

I Strongly object to any reate increase. Please note these comments to PSC Case No 2010-00426.

Philip Candella & Patricia Candella
3808 Kirby Lane
Louisville Ky 40299




